
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/19/2017 9:26:12 AM
Subject: FW: Defund Planned Parenthood

 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 10:56 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: Defund Planned Parenthood
 
Danny,
 
I have the numbers from PEBA for the State Health Plan, but I think it may not be exactly the number the sentence 
was looking for, also it may not be worth including. Here are the proposed versions:
 
OPTION 1:
 
The state employee health plan from 2011 to 2016 they have reimbursed $36,266 for all services provided 
by the three abortion clinics in South Carolina. Since 2011, the state employee health plan has reimbursed 
providers for 11 abortions.
 
OPTION 2:
 
The state employee health plan also reimburses abortion providers; and since 2011 has reimbursed 
providers for 11 abortions.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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